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Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ. 

--Galations 6:2 
 

Sir Knights, 
 

Our season of performing our Commandery Orders is upon us. Unfortunately, rehearsals do not 
always meet expectations and participation in them is often inadequate.  Our purpose in rehearsing is, of 
course, to ensure that our conferrals leave a salutary and lasting impression on the Companions and Knights 
receiving the Orders. Rehearsals and participation in our Orders should be productive and fun.   Our 
Eminent Commanders need to reach out to their officers and other Sir Knights to encourage their full 
participation.  They must also be willing to timely reach out to other Commanderies and the Grand 
Commandery, when additional assistance is needed.  We should all welcome the opportunity to support the 
work of others when needed. 

 
The two inspections this month are the following::   
 

Saturday, February 1, Illustrious Order of the Red Cross conferred in Concord by Mount 
Horeb Commandery No. 3 and North Star-Saint Gerard Commandery No. 4.  Make lunch reservations 
with Sir Knight Anthony J. Tuttle, Recorder, Mount Horeb Commandery No. 3, 
tuttleanthony3@gmail.com; and 

 
Saturday, February 15, Order of Malta conferred in Nashua by Trinity Commandery No. 1 and 

Saint George Commandery No. 8.  Make lunch reservations with Sir Knight Edmund E. Correa, 
Recorder, Saint George Commandery No. 8, ed1correa7@gmail.com. 

 
The final inspection will be Saturday, March 8, 2025, when the Order of the Temple is conferred in 
Portsmouth by De Witt Clinton Commandery No. 2 and Palestine Commandery No. 11.  Make lunch 
reservations with Sir Knight Peter B. Tarlton, Recorder, De Witt Clinton Commandery No 2, 
pyrsecretary2024@gmail.com. 
 

Please note the Grand Commandery Officers Call, Sunday evening, February 2, next, at 8:00 p.m.  
The regular Drill Practice will be held in Concord, Friday evening, February 21, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Let us enjoy the Orders and provide support to our Eminent Commanders. They are all putting in a 

great deal of effort. 
. 

Courteously, 

 
Thomas X. Tsirimokos, K.G.C., P.G.C., P.D.C. 
Assistant Grand Prelate, Grand Commandery of New Hampshire 
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